April 15,2021

Linda Cornilles
PO Box 855
Depoe Bay, OR 97341

Ways and Means
900 State Street NE, Room H-178
Salem, OR 97301

Gentlemen:

I am writing in reference to reviewing Measure SB 5555 which is to be discussed at 1 PM
on April 24, 2021. I am in favor to receive a portion of the 2 billion dollars received by
the State of Oregon to go towards urgently needed repairs at the harbor in Depoe Bay.
My husband and I have called Depoe Bay home for over twenty years. Part of the charm
of the city is our harbor. I see it as an absolute necessity to have a safe environment for

my family and for all.

Depoe Bay was awarded the Best Harbor in the United States last year. That is one more
reason to make sure we hold up to that standard and keep our harbor safe.

Sincerely,
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Linda Cornilles



